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July 2025 

Dear Families, 

As we reach the end of another school year, we want to take a moment to reflect on what has been a 
special and successful year at Holyhead Primary Academy. 

This year has been filled with academic achievements, personal growth, and countless moments 
of joy and pride. Every child has made progress in their own way, and we are incredibly proud of each 
and every one of them. 

We’ve continued to take learning beyond the classroom—exploring the wider world through visits to 
the Black Country Living Museum, horse riding experiences, the National Space Centre, and 
even a magical adventure to Disneyland Paris. These opportunities have helped our children build 
confidence, curiosity, and lasting memories. We will always strive to stretch the boundaries of what’s 
possible—together. 

Our success is only possible because of the unwavering support of our families and wider community. 
Thank you for being with us every step of the way. Whether it’s cheering from the sidelines, 
supporting learning at home, or simply being there with a kind word, your partnership means 
everything. 

We are also grateful for the continued support of our community partners: 

• Birmingham Hippodrome, for inspiring creativity through drama sessions. 

• Greggs Foundation, for providing free breakfasts and family support. 

• The Children’s Literacy Charity, for delivering targeted reading interventions. 

• Third Space Learning, for engaging online maths boosters. 

All of this has been delivered alongside our commitment to quality first teaching in every classroom, 
every day. Our staff have worked tirelessly to create a nurturing, inclusive, and inspiring 
environment—and we thank them for their dedication. 

At Holyhead, we are more than just a school—we are a community family. It has been a privilege to 
educate your children this year, and we look forward to continuing this journey with you. 

To our wonderful Year 6 pupils, we wish you every success as you begin your secondary school 
journey. You are ready, and we are so proud of you. 

We look forward to welcoming all our families back on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. 

Wishing you all a happy, safe, and sunny summer—may it be filled with laughter, rest, and time 
together. 

With heartfelt thanks, 
Mrs N Shipley  

Principal  


